
 

 

 

 

 

 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE        

 

TO:  Media 

 

FROM: City of Jamestown Department of Development 

 

DATE:  April 25, 2024 

 

RE:  Healthy Homes Production   

 

CONTACT: Kasie Foulk  

  Deputy Director of Housing Policy & Development  

  200 East Third Street, Jamestown, NY 14701 

  (716) 484-4016 

 

LEGAL NOTICE 

 

Notice is hereby given that The City of Jamestown, through the Healthy Homes Production 

Grant, will be opening bid applications for home rehabilitation projects at 10 addresses. 

Specifics can be found online at www.jamestownny.gov or in person at the Department of 

Development.  

 

Bid applications will be open from May 1st, 2024 at 8:00am through May 15th, 2024 by 

4:30pm. All bids must be completed in-full and sealed at the time of submission. 

 

Bid Applications and further information will be made available online at 

www.jamestownny.gov, and in person at the Department of Development located at 200 

East Third Street, 4th Floor, Jamestown, NY 14701.  

 

Any person with a disability requiring reasonable accommodation in order to participate in 

the application process should call (716) 483-7541 with their request. 
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